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NO NEW TAXES! Oregon does not have a funding problem, it has a lack of fiscal 

management problem. Families are already leaving Oregon which reduces the tax 

base. This will make home ownership even more unaffordable and out of reach for 

many in this state. In the real world, if you spend more than you earn, you reduce 

spending. The government should operate under those same principles.  


